

Hillary Posner Preschool Director preschool@bethrishon.org

Upcoming Dates:

May 2: Shabbat Kulanu & 2's & 3's Shabbat Service and Dinner- 6pm

May 3: Spring Fundraiser

May 16: Special Person's

Day

May 21: Art Show 6pm

May 26: Memorial Day-School Closed As we prepare to celebrate the 50th anniversary of our beloved temple, I am filled with gratitude and excitement. This milestone is not just a marker of time; it represents the heart and soul of our community, a place where generations have come together to learn, pray, and grow.

At our preschool, we often discuss the concept of *L'dor V'dor*, which translates to "from generation to generation." This powerful phrase encapsulates the essence of our mission: to pass down our rich traditions, values, and beliefs to our children, ensuring that they carry our legacy forward. As we commemorate this significant anniversary, we are reminded of the many families who have walked through our doors, each contributing to the vibrant tapestry that is our temple community.

The 50th anniversary celebration is not just an event; it is an opportunity for all of us to honor our past while looking toward the future. It is a chance to reflect on the countless moments that have shaped our community—weddings, bar and bat mitzvahs, holiday cel-

ebrations, and the everyday joys of learning and connection. Each of these experiences has laid the foundation for our children, teaching them the importance of faith, community, and identity.

I encourage each of you to join us for this momentous occasion. Your attendance is vital, as it demonstrates our collective commitment to preserving the values that have been instilled in us. By coming together, we not only celebrate our history but also inspire the next generation to engage with their Jewish heritage, fostering a sense of belonging and continuity.

As we gather to honor the past, let us also look forward to the future. It is our responsibility to ensure that our temple continues to thrive for years to come. The love and dedication we show today will cultivate a strong foundation for our children and their children.

allowing them to experience the same warmth and community that we hold dear.

Let us celebrate the journey we have taken together over the last 50 years, and let us commit to nurturing and growing our temple community for the generations to come. I look forward to seeing all of you at the anniversary celebration, as we embrace our shared history and look forward to the bright future ahead.

Adlay Posner

Hillary Posner Director of Early Childhood

